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February 28 1964 

TO : 	Ean'tin 

Mc. Winces 

I befieve by this time you have received my romerandua 
refleetina a conference held a few days mos with gr. $turmn end 
iLas Farrar reLniNanc the Co=eicsion's files. AA I indicated in 
that ma,sorandum, the Archives specialist intends establiehinu an 
a:tainive file on persona mentioned in the luvestizative reports. 
X each person's file will be contained copies of the paces of the 
reports which cons= them. 

It is apparent that this effort duplicates the name index 
currently in preparation. under the supervision of Hr. Memnon. 
I do not thira that bothprojects should be done sizmiltnneausly • 
1th the resultant 'waste of our limited =power. It is ny recomm 
meadation that t1 work on the name index be stopped and the results 
of th.ie work be made available to ass Farrar. I think that any 
additional secretarial time that is available should be utilized by 
Elsa Farrar on the overall Cc scion files. 


